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Heller Statement on Sergeant Anthony Schober 
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-Carson City) made the following statement regarding Sergeant Anthony J. Schober, 23, of Reno, Nevada, who was among the casualties from Saturday's attack.

“I am deeply saddened by the news of the death of Anthony Schober.  There are no words that I can offer to his family to console their loss.  His sacrifice for our country cannot be measured.  My heartfelt condolences go out to his family and loved ones,” said Heller.    
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